
Egypt’s comments on the First Draft of the CFS policy recommendations on Reducing 
Inequalities for Food Security and Nutrition 

 

Please find below the following comments on the first draft: 
 
1- To retain the language used in Para. 3 to the original language used in the Zero Draft.  
 
2- In reference to Para. 42: we would like to propose the following language for the para, in 
lieu of the current one:  
"Address the multiple drivers of food security and nutrition inequalities by working in 
armed conflict situations with the aim to achieve communities' recovery and 
resilience". 
  
3- To modify the reference to "gender inequalities" to be "gender inequality" in all parts of 
the document. 
 
4- To modify the reference to "vulnerable or marginalized groups/people" throughout the 
document to be "those who are vulnerable or in vulnerable situations" instead of using 
the language "marginalized people/ groups". 
 


